
MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
EASTERN REGIONAL OFFICE 

To:  City Parcel Site File 

From:  Huckleberry Palmer, Washington State Department of Ecology 

Date:  June 30, 2014 

Re:  Public Comment on City Parcel Site Supplemental Remedial Investigation 

The draft Work Plan for the proposed supplemental remedial investigation, along with the SEPA 
checklist and DNS were submitted for public review and comment. The supplemental remedial 
investigation involves collecting and analyzing several soil samples from test pits and Geoprobe TM 

borings outside of the City Parcel property perimeter to determine the presence and extent of possible 
residual PCB contamination remaining after the 2009 cleanup action. Comments from the public were 
accepted May 26 through June 24, 2014. No comments were received by Ecology. 


